
 

 

 

Residents interested in regional career opportunities are available to meet

with recruiters and doctors in established practices seeking partnerships.

The SWVA Graduate Medical Education Consortium will host a meal as

part of our annual Head for the Hills CME conference, at 6 PM on Friday,

October 18 at Breaks Interstate Park. The meal is free but you will need to

make your own room arrangements at Breaks if you intend to stay the

night.  

 

Email: staff@vrha.org to reserve your seat at the recruiting dinner no later

than October 1.

 

 If you wish to have a table up during the conference, the fee is $100 and

includes all other meals.  Setup is anytime Thursday evening October 17

and the conference ends with lunch on Saturday Oct. 19.

 

Visit for more information: https://swvagmec.com/hfth2019/ 

ARE YOU TRYING TO

RECRUIT PHYSICIANS

TO YOUR FACILITY?


